
Special Selectboard Meeting
12 February 2024
6:01 PM
Town Office at Isle La Motte School and via Zoom

In Attendance: Mary-Catherine Graziano, Cary Sandvig, Joe Deller, Vickie Buswell, Debra Langlois, Sylvia
Jensen (via Zoom), Andrea Carbone

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order at 6:06 PM by Board Chair Mary-Catherine Graziano.

2. Additions to Agenda: There were no additions to the agenda.

3. Administration
● Official Vote on the Mailing of Ballots - The decision to mail absentee ballots to all voters is the responsibility

of the Selectboard. Board Chair Mary-Catherine Graziano announced that Grand Isle and North Hero will
not be sending absentee ballots to all voters this year. The Champlain Islands Unified Union School District
(CIUUSD) ballots would thus not be eligible for mailing, as all three towns are required to issue ballots in the
same manner. As well, the Presidential Primary ballot can not be mailed as a party ballot must be selected
in advance. In light of these circumstances, the Selectboard decided to mail absentee ballots by request
only as is the normal procedure by motion of Cary Sandvig, seconded by Joe Deller, all in favor.

4. Other Business: There was no additional business to discuss at the meeting.

5. Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 6:08 PM, motioned by Cary Sandvig, seconded by Joe Deller, all in
favor.

Respectfully submitted on 14 February 2024 -
Andrea Carbone

Mary-Catherine Graziano Cary Sandvig

Joseph Deller
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